
Motion: Reinforce module coordinators to update module syllabus 
on the virtual learning platform 
 
 
  

Student council notes: 
A SYLLABUS is a necessary document for teaching, in that it serves to establish the 
fundamental components of a course, such as the topics that will be taught, a weekly 
calendar, and a list of examinations, assignments, and their respective weightings. In order to 
assist students in their learning, syllabi may define linkages between learning outcomes, 
assessments, material, and labs.  
  
 
Student council also notes: 
DIT, ITB and ITT had their own syllabi, this was replaced by the new syllabus of TU Dublin. 
Syllabi in campuses were not fully updated following the merger, leading to inconsistencies 
in the syllabi on the VLE. Currently, there are gaps and inconsistencies in the syllabi in TU 
Dublin. A syllabus is needed for transparency between students and the content they are 
meant to learn.  
 
 
Student Council mandates: 
VPs for Education to lobby to ensure that the next term's syllabi are up to date, accurate, and 
explicit by the end of the Academic year 2022-2023.    
 
 
Proposed by: John Benedict Ocampo Divinagracia 
Seconded by: Jack Jennings 


